
September 12, 2023 
 
 
To Parents/Guardians of Kelvin Students 
 
 

This is a reminder that this Thursday, September 14th is Meet the Teacher at Kelvin 
High School. We hope that many of our families are planning on attending. 
 

We would like to provide some reminders and additional information: 
 

This will be an opportunity for the school administration and some support staff to be 
introduced to our families. Please bring a copy/photo of your child’s timetable. Parents/
Caregivers will be able to follow their student’s timetable and meet all of their child’s 
teachers. Our school mentors will be present throughout the school to guide our families to 
all the classrooms. 
 

Administration Welcome   7:00 to 7:05 pm ( A slot classrooms) 

A slot   7:05 – 7:15 pm 

B slot   7:15 – 7:25 pm 

C slot   7:26 – 7:36 pm 

D slot   7:37 – 7:47 pm 

 E slot   7:48  – 7:58 pm 
 

Please note this additional information: 
 

• Kelvin’s Football team is playing their first home game of the season with 
kickoff scheduled for 5pm. Please come early and support our team!! 

 

• Parent council will have a table at the front office for those interested 
parent in joining the parent council this school year 

 

• There will not be any parking available in the school parking lot. Please 
park on the many side streets around our school. 

 
 

We are looking forward to seeing all our families this Thursday!! 
 
 

Kelvin Administration 
 

 

 

 


